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Several months ago, the Literature Committee spoke 
to Hazelden, the publisher of “A Day at a Time”, 
regarding publishing the book in Italian (at the request 
of Carlo C., Area 25). Hazelden sent us the necessary 
form which was forwarded to Carlo.  
 
The committee has recently contacted Carlo to follow 
up, but as of yet has not received a response. 


